APPENDIX A - LETTERS VERIFYING ADOPTION







TOWN OF MILLBURY Office of the Bouwd of Selectmen
Municipal Office Building 127 Elm Street Millbury, MA 01527
Tel: 508-865-4710

Chairman, E. Bernard Plante
Vice Chairman, Francis B. King
Clerk, Kenneth I. Schold
Member, Brian W. Stowell
Member, Brian M. Ashmankas

June 2, 2011

Massachusetts Department of Energy Resources
Green Communities Program

100 Cambridge Street, 10" Floor

Boston, MA 02114

Dear Sir or Madam,

This letter serves as verification that the Millbury Board of Selectmen adopted the Town of
Millbury Fuel Efficiency Vehicle Policy on September 7, 2010 and its companion document, the
Millbury Fuel Efficient Vehicle Replacement Plan, on January 25, 2011, In addition, the Board
of Selectmen approved the Town of Millbury Energy Baseline & Energy Reduction Plan on May
24,2011.

Thank you for considering the Town of Millbury for designation as a Green Community.

Sincerely,

E. Bernard Plante, Chairman
Board of Selectmen

www.millbury-ma.org




MILLBURY PUBLIC SCHOOLS
12 Martin Street

Millbury, Massachusetts 01527 Susan T. HITCHCOCK

Superintendent of Schools

Tel: (508) 865-9501
Fax: (508) 865-0888

June 8, 2011

Massachusetts Department of Energy Resources
Green Communities Program

100 Cambridge Street, 10" Floor

Boston, MA 02114

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter serves as verification that the Millbury School Committee voted for the Town of
Millbury’s Energy Reduction Plan under the Green Communities Grant Application on June 7,
2011.

Thank you for considering the Town of Millbury for designation as a Green Community.

Susan T. Hitchcock /
Superintendent of Schools




